
ACRA REGATTA ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

The ACRA Board is pleased to announce the next three ACRA Regattas will take place 
in Oak Ridge, TN:  

• May 17-19, 2024 
• May 16-18, 2025 
• May 15-17, 2026    

After reviewing feedback from the membership, receiving bids from different venues, and discussing the 
impact on ACRA itself; the decision was made to keep the ACRA Regatta in Oak Ridge for the next three 
years. Please note, due to the continued increase in the membership of the regatta and race entries, the 
regatta plans to start racing from 7:00am on Friday, May 17 and conclude by 1:00pm on Sunday, May 19, 
as was run in 2023. This information is designed to assist team in their travel plans for 2024-2026, and 
also improve potential scheduling issues throughout the regatta.  

The ACRA Board looks forward to another exciting Championship regatta in May. Please contact your 
regional representative if you have any further questions.  

Sincerely,  

Dan Wolleben 

ACRA President  

  

REGION  Representative  Email  

Plains  Rachel Tuck  rhladsky@gmail.com  

West Coast  Peter Brevick  pbrevick@wsu.edu  

Great Lakes  Peter Rosberg  Peter.w.rosberg@gmail.com   

South  Jon Miller vandyrowing@gmail.com  

Northeast  Doug Welling  Dwelling@bowdoin.edu 

Mid-Atlantic  Frank Biller  frank@virginiarowing.org    

         

President  Dan Wolleben djw022@bucknell.edu 

Secretary  Gregg Hartsuff  uofmcrew@gmail.com    

Treasurer  Nathan Walker  walkerne@purdue.edu 
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